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Trout Unlimited Cutthroat Chapter
8099 Dressage Rd
Littleton, CO 80125-7953

Dear Sir or Madam,

On behalf of the wounded and injured military service members and disabled veterans who
are involved in Project Healing Waters Fly Fishing (PHWFF) activities, we thank you for your
generous $1,000.00 contribution. Your gift is an inspiration to us ail and helps us give back to
individuals who have given so much.

We use the restorative activities of fly fishing and fly tying to help the rehabilitation of those
struggling with Post-Traumatic Stress, Traumatic Brain Injury, and physical limitations. Our
program also provides participants with the camaraderie of fellow veterans; those who
understand. Combine that with the peace of clean, fishable water and you have the recipe to
change lives! Participation in our program is free for participants; so, gifts of money and in-kind
donations are highly valued assets and provide us with the vital resources needed to sustain our
programs. Your gift will help us purchase the fly fishing equipment and supplies we require to
support fly tying instruction, fly casting workshops, and rod building classes, as well as fund
activities beyond the classroom, like fishing trips. Please know that you are helping us make a
difference and we will put your donation to good use. We invite you to learn more about PHWFF
on our web site, www.projecthealingwaters.org or follow us on social media to read about the
extraordinary participants, volunteers, trips and activities across the nation.

Again, thank you for your charitable gift. Your support and encouragement is deeply
appreciated, and needed as we carry out our mission to improve the health and well-being of our
program participants

Respectfully,

Ellen Killough
Founder, President and Co-Chair

CEO

Please note: PHWFF is a 501(c) (3) nonprofit organization and donations are tax-deductible to the full extent of the law. Our
Federal EIN is 61-1518154. PHWFF did not provide you with any goods or services in consideration for your donation. Section 170
of the Internal Revenue Code, enacted in August of 1993, requires you to keep written substantiation of gifts of S250 or greater in
order to claim a deduction for your contribution. This letter hereby serves as a receipt for the above gift.
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